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Opening Hours

Book of Remembrance 
Monday - Friday: 09:00-17:00 
Saturday - Sunday: Closed

Office 
Monday - Friday: 09:00-17:00 
Saturday - Sunday: Closed

Gardens 
Open to the public during daylight hours.

Site News - After the hard winter we have all experienced our site 
is starting to  recover. The flowers are blooming on our woodland burial 
ground and the lush greenery of the Garden of remembrance is out in full 
force. However not all of the plants and trees have survived the Beast from 
the East. We had tree surgeons here in April felling a dead tree. The cold 
weather was challenging for us here but together 
we made sure the site was accessible and safe. 
We had a  defibrillator installed on site last 
month. This is situated in the office next to 
the first aid box. 

Memorials
We have recently received brand new memorial 
samples to enable us to help people choose the 
right memorial for their loved one.

Rachel also attended a memorial course with 
A K Landers in April and gained a  certificate to 
enable us to give the best service possible to the 
bereaved. All our staff are now fully trained.

Book of Remembrance
Our Book of Remembrance is looking wonderful, 
it's also a very popular option amongst families 
for an everlasting memorial on our beautiful site.  



The Changing Seasons

Snow fall in January and February made for some beautiful 
photos. We also had requests from families to have the coffin 
placed in the window for their service with the stunning snowy 
backdrop of the Welsh valley. For the last few years this has been 
an option and more recently it has become increasingly popular. 
With the picturesque back drop and on occasion the odd Red 
Kite or two!

Pictured above are - Alan Tansey - Aberystwyth crematorium, Dr Alan Axford from HAHAV, Rachel Harrison - Manager for Aberystwyth Crematorium, 
Dr Donogh McKeogh from HAHAV and David Jones—Aberystwyth Crematorium

Our Annual Carol Service
On the 16th December 2017 we held our annual 
Carol service, held in remembrance of those 
we have loved and lost. It was open to all the 
public and drew in the biggest attendance we 
have had so far. 

During the service we presented our chosen 
charity, HAHAV with a cheque for£ 3,862.76. 
Mulled wine and mince pies were enjoyed by all. 
We would like to thank all those who attended 
and we hope to see you for this years service.
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